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From: Ted Brown [mailt
Sent: July-08-17 7:58 AM

To: ConsumerVoice
Subject: Hydro one energy rate increase.

Good Morning .

I find it quite alarming that the OEB would even consider raising our rates just as the Provincial Government
rate relief program started. To me it seems that either The OEB completely disregards Premier Wyne and what
her Government was trying to do to help Ontarians lower their energy costs OR the OEB just simply is
completely insensitive and could care less.
I would strongly suggest that your whole rate structure be reviewed to cut costs first. After that, before any
increase is even considered, the OEB must outline in detail why you need to increase the rate.
Thank You for this opportunity, hopefully you will reconsider !

Ted Brown
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